
 

17 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
If you haven't already made your Options choices, please take the time to do this, this 
week. The form closes on Monday 24 March and we cannot accept late responses. 
 
If you're still unsure about what choices to make, you can seek advice from me, Mrs 
Pearce, your tutor or your people at home. 
 
The link to make choices was emailed to you on 3 March. You must be logged on to the 
school account to access the form. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Basso 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 


